
Doxey Elementary - Community Council 

December 6, 2022 

Attendance: Darrin Nash, Brenda Gleed, Kayle England,  Shannon Davenport,  

Christine Hunsaker, Maria Allred 

Call to Order – Christine Hunsaker at 1:30pm  

Land Trust Budget 

• Discussed Trust Funding Projection from this year and previous years.  

• School wide goals: 3 goals Math, Language Arts and Behavior 

• Used some Trust Land funds for Salary/Benefits for a Teacher $34,000.00 

• School Improvement Plans are located on the Doxey ‘s Website. All schools 

have their reports listed.  

• Doxey Elementary expense Summary was shown for Trust lands.  

 

Dumpster in front of school 

The decision was that we want to keep the dumpster, but a change of location 

would be helpful. We have two dumpsters, the one in front of the school and one 

behind the trash dumpster. Can we move it to a different location? Shannon will 

check to see if the parking lot on the side of the school is owned by city or church.  

Branding 

Branding of the school name “DOXEY Dragons” to be used as a sense of pride, to 

increase school spirit. The logo will be on the wall of the school. The school color 

has moved to the color yellow mostly because we have the house system which 

includes black, red, green and blue.  

Discussing putting values, house symbols and logo on the wall where the 

constitution signs are on the wall by the office.   

Community council members would like to be part of the house system. Brenda will 

send the descriptions of each of the houses. 

 

 



 

Library Committee 

The committee helps with the new books coming into the library. They also help if a 

book if challenged by the community. Mrs. Tweed will send a list of new books and 

the committee will read the book and go through the process of accepting or 

declining. 

 

Behavior Expectation Signs 

Expectation Signs are being placed around the school. The signs are to help 

students and adults with the expectations of the school, so they know the values 

and school expectations. There are signs in different areas such as hallway, 

lunchroom, prep classes and line expectations and several more. The school is also 

giving coins to the students and then the students put the coin in their house jar 

located in their classroom. Hopefully the signs and coins will help with the school 

values Be Safe, Be Kind, and Be Responsible.  

 

Future meetings 

The last Tuesday of the month. The next meeting will be January 31st at 1:15pm. 

Then we will have a meeting on February 28th  

The meeting ended at 2:35pm. 

 

 

 

 


